Linda Jackson and USFS,
Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of Midas Gold's Comment Period.
| have been closely following Midas Gold's plans for the past five years. | support that much of the proposed project will

take place on public land and the public land is there for many uses.

As a property owner in McCall, | like the idea of Midas cleaning up some of the past impacts from mining, prior to the
current environmental laws. | think it will bring good jobs to the area and help the Idaho economy.

As we find our dependence on some critical minerals like cobalt and antimony falling on potentially risky suppliers like
DRC and China, it's good to see some of these being developed right here in Idaho.

It's easy for us as consumers to think electricity comes from the outlet and metals come from the hardware store, but
it's critical to the long term survival of this country to continue to develop our resources in a prudent manner.

| found the 60 day period sufficient for public review. Midas Gold wants to restore the rivers, wildlife and habitat near
the Stibnite Gold Project site. I'm all for it. Please approve the Stibnite Gold Project and help keep this project and our
country moving forward.

Sincerely,

Richard J. Lambert

Name: Richard Lambert



